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HALDIMAND COUNTY 

Memorandum CS-GM-M01-2018 Policing Related User Fees and Charges 

For Consideration by Council in Committee on October 30, 2018  

 

To: Mayor Hewitt and Members of Council 

From: Karen General, General Manager, Corporate Services 

The attached report, pertaining to Policing related user fees and charges, was presented to the October 
24, 2018, Haldimand County Police Services Board (PSB) meeting.  As the report speaks for itself, the 
details won’t be repeated in this memorandum. 

The PSB approved the staff recommendations outlined in the report and passed the related By-law, 
with implementation conditional on Haldimand County Council endorsement.  Effectively, this means 
that all policing related user fees will match the Ontario Provincial Police Schedule of Fees, except for 
False Alarm Response charges.  The latter reflects a simpler administrative approach and slightly 
higher fee, effective January 1, 2019. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

THAT Memorandum CS-GM-M01-2018 re: Policing Related User Fees and Charges be received;  

AND THAT the recommendations in Report CS-PSB-02-2018, as approved by the Haldimand County 
Police Services Board at their meeting of October 24, 2018, be supported. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

1. CS-PSB-02-2018 User Fees and Charges for Policing Related Activities as presented at the 
October 24th Police Services Board meeting. 


